
   THOMAS HANEY SECONDARY SCHOOL 

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 

    Parents Working Together to Connect and Communicate  
                             thomashaneypac@gmail.com 

 

PAC MEETING Notes FOR: February 8th 2022 at 7pm via zoom 

1 Call Meeting to Order 7:02 Pm 

2 Welcome to all parents and staff  

3 Motion to adopt meeting minutes from October. 

• Adopted 

4 GENERAL REPORTING FROM PAC AND PRINCIPAL ON SCHOOL ACTIVITIES / PRINCIPAL REPORT 

• Semester 2 has started (second week in) 

• Clubs started 

Jn. Boys Basketball playoffs this week 

Sn. Boys have Valley North Tournament coming up 

Tryouts for Gr. 8&9 soccer team coming up 

• Course Planning sessions have started 

Last week info. night offered to parents (via zoom) 

Staff have been visiting classrooms to help get course selection done 

Staff will begin  course planning for next year after Spring Break 

• Up in the air if next year will be linear or semester  

• Enhanced Safety measures still in place 

5 Chair Report – Danica 

a) PAC Elections coming up in May, at the annual AGM. All positions are open to any parent or guardian at THSS. 

• Please let Danica know if you are interested in joining, staying on, or leaving 

b) Gaming Grant application opens in April for next year.  

• Can apply between April to September 

c)Gaming Grant Spending- Volleyball team would like to use their funds for restaurant catering instead of 

cafeteria as Chef is unable to fulfill commitment. 

• Banquet has already happened (Grant confirmed) 

Danica to email and remind teachers to send in their invoices/ receipts 

6 Treasurer’s Report –General Status of Accounts  

• Not a lot spent as of yet 

$34, 313 left after paying invoices received so far 

May have more invoices waiting at district that still need to be paid out 

  

7 Principal’s Report  

• See #4 
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8)  DPAC Update 

• Kindergarten and Gr. 8 registrations have started 

• Feedback for budget process is welcomed by parents  

Email Danica if you have any feedback you would like PAC to share with DPAC on how to better spend funds 

9 New Business 

• Mr. Neufeld and students have made 12 thank you cards to share with PAC to show their appreciation for helping 

to fund community swimming programs 

Will join us for the next PAC meeting 

10 Adjournment 

 

Next PAC Meeting is scheduled for: Tuesday April 12, 2022 

 


